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01/02/2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

To support our learning this term, Year 6 will be visiting Mansfield Materials Recovery Facility on 20th 

February (6HM) and 23rd February (6LN and 6JS) for a tour of the facility and an opportunity for the 

children to ask questions about how recycling works. 

6HM will leave school at 12:00 and return to school for approximately 3:20. 

6LN will leave school at 09:15 and return for approximately 12.30.  

6JS will leave school at 12:00 and return to school for approximately 3:20. 

Your child will need to wear their full school uniform and sensible footwear - we suggest trainers. 

They will need warm clothing as the centre may be cold inside. 6HM and 6JS will need a packed lunch 

and a drink (not fizzy or in a glass bottle) in a suitable bag. However, if your child receives Free 

School Meals, a lunch will be provided for them by school.  

We have been very lucky to secure funding for this trip. Therefore, there will be no cost. However, 

we will need permission for your child to attend since we are using coach transportation. Please 

complete the permission form on Parentmail found in the forms section. 

We also need parent volunteers to support on the trip for the day in order for it to go ahead. If you 

are able to help, please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Fletcher-Newbold, Mrs Mitchell and Mrs Skeavington 

Year 6 Teachers   
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